
 

We are proud to be smoke free                             Trust Chair – Dr Jackie Craissati 
Chief Executive – Sheila Stenson 

 

    
     

 
     

 
 

 
 
 
 
 

Dear   
 

 Information  
 
I write further to your request FOI ID 47152 under the Freedom of Information Act 2000 regarding: - 
 
AHP and HSS Hours Worked January 2024 – December 2024 
 
Your request is set out below: 
 
1. How many hours were worked by temporary staff within Allied Health Professionals (AHP) and Health 
Science Services (HSS) between (Jan 2024 and December 2024) 
 
HSS – 14,648 hours 
HCS – 2,273 hours  
  
2. Can you provide a breakdown of the hours worked by temporary staff within each of the 
divisions/departments under AHP/HSS? 
 
Please see attached spreadsheet providing the data for this response. 
 
3. Do you have a Master Vendor or Neutral Vendor to source AHP/HSS agency staff? If so, who is that 
contract with and when does it end? 
 
Master Vendor – NHSP  
The Trust publish a contracts register, please use the following link to see further details about this contract - 
KMPT | Contracts Register 
  
4. Who, within the Trust, is responsible for managing that contract and what is their job title? 
Naomi Corner – Head of Resourcing and Information  
  
5. Which agency is the largest supplier of AHP/HSS agency staff to the Trust? 
 
NHSP Bank have supplied 72% of the additional staffing for these categories combined. 
  
6. Do you currently use an Insourcing provider for any of your AHP / HSS services and if so for what services and 
who oversees this contract 
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Information Governance & Records Management Department 
1st Floor  

Magnitude House 
New Hythe Lane  

Aylesford  
Kent  

ME20 6WT 
 

Tel: 01795 514525 
 

Email:  kmpt.infoaccess@nhs.net 
Website:  www.kmpt.nhs.uk 

 

https://www.kmpt.nhs.uk/about-us/trust-board/non-executive-directors/
https://www.kmpt.nhs.uk/about-us/freedom-of-information/contracts-register/contract-register/


 
 

No, the Trust do not currently use an insourcing provider for any AHP/HSS services. 
 
I confirm that the information above completes your request under the Freedom of Information Act 2000. I am 
also pleased to confirm that no charge will be made for this request. 
 
If you have any questions or concerns or are unhappy with the response provided or the service you have 
received you can write to the Head of Information Governance at the address on top of this letter.   If you are 
not content with the outcome of your complaint, you may apply directly to the Information Commissioner for a 
decision. 
 
Yours Sincerely  
 
 
 
On Behalf of  
The Information Governance Department 




